
Invites you to a
Black History Month Event

Strengthening Federal Contracting
 for Minority-Owned Small Businesses

The Office of Small and Disadvantaged 
Business Utilization (OSDBU)

USAID’s Office of Small and Disadvantaged Business Utilization (OSDBU) cordially invites you to attend 
the Celebrating Black History Month: Strengthening Federal Contracting for 
Minority-Owned Small Businesses webinar on Thursday, February 29, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 
ET

USAID is committed to expanding the amount of procurement dollars awarded to small business concerns 
owned and controlled by socially and economically disadvantaged individuals (SDBs), per the Executive 
Order by the Biden administration.

This webinar reaffirms our commitment to gaining new industry partners by advancing equity in 
procurement. This webinar will address new and recurring challenges in the federal marketplace in 
international development.  

Who Should Attend: U.S. Small Businesses
When: Thursday, February 29, 2024 • 8 a.m. to 9 a.m. ET
Where: Virtual. 
Contact: For questions, please contact osdbuoutreach@usaid.gov

Register Here

https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/M-24-01-Increasing-the-Share-of-Contract-Dollars-Awarded-to-Small-Disadvantaged-Businesses_Final.pdf
https://www.whitehouse.gov/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/M-24-01-Increasing-the-Share-of-Contract-Dollars-Awarded-to-Small-Disadvantaged-Businesses_Final.pdf
https://www.zoomgov.com/webinar/register/WN_xCJH-BNmQ9iEaRWI-6_zNA#/registration

